
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/15/2022 5:39:39 PM

First name: Becky

Last name: Rygg

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To the office of the Forest Service, 

As a 4th generation Montanan, I adamantly oppose this. Holland lake is such a sweet secluded sanctuary, the

thought of a large resort is devastating. It would harm and change the lake and rye surrounding wilderness. I am

a small business owner in Whitefish, and I personally welcome growth in town, but not to the detriment of our wild

and peaceful lands. Please consider denying the request of POWDR to build and change the current lodge. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Becky Rygg 


